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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Greater Nassau Chorus Welcomes Greenlawn Singer  
 

 
 

 

Chris Mulholland, right, being congratulated by Master Director, Harriette Walters, 

shortly after becoming a new member of Greater Nassau Chorus of Sweet Adelines 

International. 

 

Chris Mulholland of Greenlawn just became a proud member of the award-winning 

Greater Nassau Chorus of Sweet Adelines International.   

 

Mulholland, who is an 11-year member of Island Hills, another local Sweet Adelines 

chorus, had long considered becoming a dual member with Greater Nassau.  “GNC is just 

fabulous,” says Mulholland.  “Every time I watched them on stage at Regional 

performances, I would sit there mesmerized.  I mean, how do 80 women actually bring 

you to tears?  Their music is absolutely gorgeous, and they sing it wonderfully.” 

 

When GNC along with 14 other choruses in the Greater New York Region of Sweet 

Adelines International hosted a series of open house rehearsals throughout the month of 

June, Mulholland finally decided it was time to audition for the chorus she had been 

admiring from afar.   
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Greater Nassau Chorus, under the direction of Harriette Walters, achieved 7th place in 

the world at the Sweet Adelines International Chorus Competition in October 2007.  As 

2008 Regional champions, they again qualified to represent the Greater New York 

Region at the International level in Nashville, Tennessee this October.   

 

Women are invited to discover the joy of singing chord-ringing, fun-filled music a 

cappella-style with Greater Nassau Chorus.  For membership information, visit 

www.greaternassauchorus.org.   

 

Sweet Adelines International is a worldwide organization of women singers committed to 

advancing the musical art form of barbershop harmony through education and 

performance.   


